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The GVESC Business Advisory Council plays a vital role in guiding local school districts by 
addressing changes and trends in the economy and job market. The council emphasizes the 
importance of advocating for essential employment skills aligned with the needs of business and 
industry. Meeting quarterly, the council convened in October 2024 and January 2025, with 
additional meetings planned for April 2025 and August 2025. These sessions serve as a 
platform for fostering partnerships between business and education leaders, enabling 
collaborative efforts to prepare students for the demands of a dynamic workforce. The GVESC 
administrative team regularly collaborates with school district leaders, sharing insights and 
strategies gained from the council's discussions to ensure the alignment of educational 
initiatives with workforce needs. 
 


